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Feast of Corpus Christi 
 

This Week in St. Anne’s 

 
Sunday Mass: 5pm Vigil & 11am 

 
Masses this week:  No masses this week 

      
Confessions: Sat 4.30pm & before masses. 

Parish Office: Mon to Fri 9am to 1pm  
 

Parish WhatsApp Group – Keep up to date with what is 
happening in our parish community. Text your name and number 
to 07714691281 to be added to our WhatsApp group. 
 

 
Your Giving   This w/end    - Weekly Offering  

                                           
Last W/end - Weekly Offering:   £713.50 Loose: £189.66  
                      Monthly Offering: £696.50 
 

Why not set up a Standing Order. You can download the 
forms from our website…or Donate Online to St. Anne’s 

Parish         A/C No. 07707787      Sort Code 93 83 00 
                            

A “Digital Collection Plate” for those who wish to donate using 

Credit or Debit Cards is now available. It is located in the main 
porch of the church. It is “contactless”, and you can also Gift Aid 

your donation. It’s so simple! 

 

Holy Ghost Mission Appeal 

 
This weekend we welcome Fr. Paddy Moran of the Holy Ghost 

Missions (The Spiritans) to the parish. We look forward to his 

visit and to hear about the work being done by the Spiritans 

in “walking with the poor”. 

 

We Remember Them 
Recently Deceased: Arthur O’Hanlon 

Anniversaries: Fr Matt Wallace.   
 

Foodbank  
The Foodbank Team would like to thank you for your continued 
generosity. The collection box is available at the church entrance 

each day from 10am to 4pm. 
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PATHWAYS TO THE FUTURE 

 
This weekend we celebrate Corpus Christi, a solemnity of the Church that 
allows us to reflect on the Most Holy Body and Blood of Jesus Christ.  One 
of the early Church Fathers, St John Chrysostom, understood how the 
Eucharist draws the whole Church together.  “What is the Bread actually? 
The Body of Christ. What do communicants become? The Body of Christ! 
Just as the bread comes from many grains, which remain themselves and 
are not distinguished from one another because they are united, so we are 
united with Christ.”    
 
St Paul teaches us that Christ is the head of the Church and we are 
the body, which is made up of many parts that work together.   He’s 
saying that we all have unique roles in the Church and as lay men 
and women, religious and priests we are called to work 
together.  This is the vision of our Pathways to the Future 
programme too.   
 
When we come to Mass we are one family of God’s people.  When 
we leave we carry Christ with us and we bring him out into the 
world.  As we celebrate Corpus Christi, may we be strengthened and 
nourished by the Eucharist we receive to go out and serve God and 
his people. 
 

 
To find out more we encourage you to read Bishop Donal 
McKeown’s Pastoral Letter available on 
www.downandconnor.org or www.pathwaystothefuture.org  
 

 

Pathways to the Future Prayer 
 

God of Love,  
You are with us in every transition and change.   
As we enter into this new era with excitement and even some anxiety, 
we recall your deep compassion, presence, and abounding love.   
We thank you for the gifts, talents and skills with which you have 
blessed us.  We thank you for the work of others that gives breadth 
and depth to our own work.   
Be with us as we move forward, rejoicing with you and supporting one 
another.  
We ask this in your Holy Name.     AMEN 

 

Apostolic Work, Down & Connor Centenary Celebration 

1923 - 2023 

 
The Council and Members invite you to join with them in 

celebrating this occasion. 
Most Rev Donal McKeown D.D. will celebrate Mass next 

Saturday 17th June 2023 at 12 Noon in St Malachy’s Church, 
24 Alfred Street, Belfast BT2 8EN 

Email: apostolic.work@btinternet.com 

 

 

 
 

Dunmurry Presbyterian Church 

 
We are delighted to be holding the following event for 

parents / carers...'Inspiring A Faith That Lasts' with Caroline 

Bradley from Care for the Family. It will take place on 
Monday 19th June at 7pm in Dunmurry Presbyterian 

Please register for the event by following the Eventbrite link. 
Any proceeds will go to Care for the Family. Everyone 

welcome 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/633982487687 
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